
  

 

                

 
     

 
                     

                     
          

                
      

 
                 

                
    

 
            

         
 

        
             

 
       

               
     

                  
  

                
             
              

 
        

  
     
    
    
    
   
   
   
     
   
   

 
  

 
 
 

  
 

 
 

  
  

  
                                              

                   
 

 

SECRIST MIDDLE SCHOOL 
Debbee Garcia, Principal 

Renee Dibiasio, Assistant Principal 
(520) 731-5300 

FAX (520) 731-5301 

3400 S. Houghton Road • Tucson, AZ 85730 • tusd1.org/Secrist 

June 25, 2024 

Dear Secrist Families and Students, 

We would like to take this opportunity to welcome you to Secrist Middle School! If you are a returning family/student, we 
would like to welcome you back! We are very excited to see all of you! We have missed you and cannot wait to have you 
on campus. Our first day of school is Thursday, August 1, 2024. Our first class begins at 7:45 a.m., so please be on time and 
be ready to learn! School is dismissed at 2:45 p.m. Again, this year, breakfast and lunch will be free for all students. 
Breakfast will be available from 7:15 a.m. to 7:40 a.m. 

If you have not registered on-line or in-person, please do so today. The school office is open, so please call if you need 
assistance: 520-731-5300. Here are some important dates that our students and families should be aware of to be ready to 
return to school on August 1: 

• Registration/Schedule Pick-Up: Please try to register on-line through your ParentVue account (OLR) prior to 
Schedule Pick-Up so we have your schedule ready. 

o Wednesday, July 24th Grade 6, 8:00 AM-1:00 PM 
o Thursday, July 25th Grade 7 and 8, 8:00AM- 1:00 PM 

• If you have not uploaded the following, please bring the specific items that are required for registration: Birth 
Certificate, Parent ID, Proof of Residency, and updated student immunization records. The State does require us to 
collect a new Proof of Residency each year. 

• After completing registration, students and families are welcome to visit the campus areas to become familiar with 
class locations. 

• There are fees for the following: Sports ($30), Fine Arts ($20) and the Yearbook ($20-This is optional). 
• If your students are enrolled at different grade levels, you may pick up their schedules on the same day. 
• Please update your phone number and email address with us so that we can send you important dates, student 

information, and general information. 
• School Supply List: All students will need the following supplies: 

o Backpack-large enough to hold a 3-inch binder and iPad 
o 2- or 3-inch binder 
o 1 ream of lined paper 
o 7 pocket folders 
o 2 Composition books 
o Dividers (8 tabs) 
o Pencil pouch 
o Colored pencils 
o Highlighters (3 different colors) 
o Pencils (5) 
o 1 box of Kleenex 

We look forward to seeing you very soon! 
Sincerely, 

Debbee Garcia 
Principal 

https://tusd1.org/Secrist

